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NOTICE OF BRIDGE CLOSURE:

Steward Road Bridge will be closed: Friday, April 29th at 9:00 a.m. 

Steward Road Bridge will reopen: Wednesday, May 4th at 6:00 p.m.

The closure is due to work on the City of Unalaska Lake and River 
Restoration Project.

If you should have any questions, please call our office at 581-1512.

We apologize in advance for this inconvenience and thank you for your 
understanding.


